
CONFERENCE COMMITTEE REPORT SUMMARY 

 
 
 
Measure: HB 4287 
 
Principal Authors: Representative Davis 
Senator Paxton 
 
General Subject Matter: Medical marijuana 
 
General Description of Major Differences between the current report and the version 
last seen and voted on in the House and the sections in which such differences are 
located: 
 

√ Changes from engrossed House measure which were made in the 
Senate and contained in conference committee report/substitute (applies 
only to House measures): 

 
None. 

 
√ Changes made in conference: 
 
Section 2: All medical marijuana flower-based product sold by processors 
and growers to dispensaries must be in pre-packaged sizes of not less 
than one-half of a gram to not more that 3 ounces. Non-opaque materials 
may be used so long as all other packaging and labeling requirements are 
met and the product is placed in an opaque container before leaving the 
dispensary. 
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